LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF THOMPSON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town of Thompson Town Board has scheduled a public hearing for
Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at 7pm in the Town Hall located at 4052 NYS Route 42, Monticello, NY
12701. The purpose of the hearing is to obtain citizens’ views and comments relative to the
submission of an application to Empire State Development for financial assistance under the
Restore NY Communities Initiative. This project includes redevelopment of the historic Broadway
Theater located at 498 Broadway in Monticello, NY that has been vacant and abandoned for over
20 years. The following properties will be submitted for consideration:

498 Broadway, Monticello - 4,150 Square Feet, redevelopment of a vacant historic downtown
theater

As a courtesy and convenience to the public such hearing will also be held remotely via Zoom
Video Conference at (https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83032452642) — Meeting ID: (830 3245 2642)
— Dial by your location +1 646 558 8656 US (New York). Please be advised that if there is
disruption in the ability of the Zoom Video Conference, said hearing will commence &/or continue
to commence in-person without interruption.

By Order of the Town Board
Town of Thompson

Marilee J. Calhoun, Town Clerk
Dated: May 07, 2024



